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A REPORT OF SAFETY WALK HELD ON 
July 31, 2025 

                                 
School safety and security of all the stakeholders is a prime concern of the school.  
Keeping this in mind, school safety walk is observed on the last working day of every 
month. The School safety committee carried out Safety walk on 31.7.2025. The walk 
started from the reception area covering the primary wing, senior wing and the roof of 
the school. Safety suggestion boxes were opened in the presence of all the safety 
committee members.  All the committee members expressed their unwavering 
commitment towards safety and security of the school. 
 
 
 

 


